
 

Memo No.: FLISGS0315PH005FM Date: 15.06.2024 
 

Holiday Notice 

 

Respected Parents/Gurdians, 

  

 Please be informed that Future Leaders International School will be closed from June 17, 2024, to 

June 19, 2024, in observance of Eid ul-Adha. 

 

Classes will resume on June 20, 2024. 

 

We wish you a joyful and blessed Eid ul-Adha. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Shaheda Ara 

Frontdesk Manager 

Future Leaders International School 

Contact No.: +91 9932442243 

Email: frontdesk@flisindia.com 

 

 

 

 

 


